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  a tree is known by its fruit

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTSSUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS

Crag : 831
Hutton : 883
Senset : 873

Washington:  1049

Writing Superstars
Class 1: Lily Parnell

Class 2: Rupert Vereker
Class 3: Amalie Robinson

Class 4: Alistair Kingshot

Mega Maths Heroes
Class 1: Amelie Taylor

Class 2: Shane Bradley

Class 3: Natalia Noon

Class 4: Thomas Darwell

Learner of the Week
Class 1: Mia Postlethwaite

Class 2: Annalise Bagguley

Class 3: Scarlet Gora
Class 4: Tulisha Sharples

Super Readers
Class 1: Dolly Lloyd

Class 2: Isaac Thompson

Class 3: Lily Roberts Procter

Class 4: Tirion Raine

January
Monday 24: Class 3 swimming lessons 

Wednesday 26: Cross Country Competition

February
Thursday 3: Parent's Evening for Classes 2,3,4

Tuesday 8: PTA + School Council Sponsored

Sports event (for new outdoor equipment)

Wednesday 9: Mambo Drumming Day

Friday 11: School Closes for 1/2 term 

Monday 21: Back to school 

Wednesday 23: Hindu Workshop Day

March
Thursday 3: World Book Day

Monday 7: Year 5 Bikeability

Tuesday 8: Year 5 Bikeability

Friday 18: Comic Relief Day

Wednesday 23: KS2 Borwick Hall visit

Thursday 24: KS1 Borwick Hall Visit

Friday 25: Non-Uniform - Bring an Easter Egg 

Wednesday 30: PTA Easter Bingo 

April
Friday 1: Break up for Easter Holidays

Tuesday 19: Back to School 

This year, our School Council and PTA are trying to

raise as much money as possible to set up an

outside learning area and improve our playtime

equipment. As part of this fundraising effort, we

are having a Sponsored Super Sports Day on

Tuesday 8th February 2022. Sponsor forms have

now gone home. 

Please could you help your child find some

sponsors while they take part and try and set a

personal best in these events. 

WELL DONE WASHINGTON

We are working hard to look after the health of our
community and so here is a summary of our current
guidance for the start of term:

• Parents of children who are classed as medically
vulnerable or who live in a household with an
immunosuppressed adult are encouraged to contact
their GP to discuss/arrange vaccination.
• If your child has Covid symptoms, however mild, keep
them home and inform school; LFT (Lateral Flow) test. If
positive they should self isolate.
• Keep school informed if your child tests positive on a
LFD or PCR test 
• If your child is a close contact with a positive Covid
case they must test negative on a LFD test each day
before attending school. 

Thank you for your part in keeping everyone safe.

KEEPING US SAFEKEEPING US SAFE

Friday
As we are all aware, times are not easy for many people with rising

costs across the board. Therefore, it is even more important for us

as a school to help those in need. Thank you to anyone who sent

in a donation to this month's Foodbank Friday. The collection has

been sent to Morecambe Bay food bank who also send their

thanks. 


